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VIA EMAIL AND COURIER 
 
 
April 27, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
 Application for the Renewal of the Franchise Agreement  
           Town of Collingwood – EB-2017-0159 – Map - Confidential 
 
Further to Enbridge Gas Distribution’s revised franchise application dated April 27, 2017, 
attached please find the map of the Town of Collingwood which includes the gas mains. 
 
This map is for the use of the Ontario Energy Board only when reviewing Enbridge’s 
franchise application. 
   
Sincerely,  
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Guri Pannu – EGD, Legal Counsel, Regulatory 
 Mark Wilson – EGD, Sr. Advisor, Municipal Affairs 
 Tom Jedemann – EGD, Sr. Operations Manager 


